
Mt. Holly Springs Planning Commission Meeting 

Minutes December 18, 2024  

I.   Call to Order  

Steve Blair called to order the regular meeting of the Mount Holly Springs Planning 

Commission at 7:03 p.m. on December 18, 2024 at the Borough Office.  

The following persons were present: Steve Blair, Merle Barclay, Pam Still, and Gus 

Ginter, Council Liaison.    

Pam Still motioned to accept the minutes from the meeting of November 20, 2024 with a 

correction.  Under New Business, the word ‘parade’ should be added after ‘Halloween’.  

Merle Barclay seconded the motion.  The minutes were approved.  

  

II. Public Opinion  

There was no public opinion.  

  

III. New Business  

Merle Barclay’s term ends on December 31, 2024.  He is willing to serve another term.  

Gus Ginter will bring to Borough Council his request to be appointed for another term. 

  

V.   Old Business  

The Planning Commission completed a first review of the comprehensive plan.  The next 

steps will be to get input/feedback from the Borough Manager followed by comments 

from County Planning. 

  

V.   Other Business  

There was no other business.  

 

  

VI.   Liaison Report  

There was no liaison report. 

  



VII.   Adjournment  

Pam Still motioned to adjourn. Merle Barclay seconded the motion.  The meeting 

adjourned at 8:31 pm.   

  

  

Minutes submitted by:   Merle Barclay  


